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Ministry of Health Ukraine
Vuliza М. Grushevskogo, 7, City of Kyiv, 01021, tel. (044) 253-61-94, code ЄДРПОУ 00012925

E-mail: moz@moz.gov.ua, Web: http://www.moz.gov.ua
31.10.08 No 3.04- ж -96

Federal Ministry of Health Germany
Friedrichstr. 108

11055 Berlin, Germany
Re: cooperation of the Association of sickness funds of Ukraine with the Federal Association of local sickness funds (AOK) of Germany
Dear colleagues!

There has been an increase in development of voluntarily and on solidarity principle based financing mechanisms of health care provision to population in the recent years, due to an establishment of sickness funds in Ukraine. The activity of these organisations is based on the Ukrainian Laws on Charity and Charitable Organisations, and on the Law on Associations of Citizens. Sickness funds have been successfully developed in particular regions of Ukraine, which to a great extent has lead into an improved protection to the poorest population groups. Because of financial shortcomings of the public health care system, the provision of health care services to patients has become an extraordinarily important value in our country.
The Ministry of Health Ukraine regards these activities with favour and is willing to support the necessary subsequent development of this important instrument of financial protection for the population; and considers it as feasible to be continuously strengthened. In our opinion, it will support the development of health insurance in Ukraine and prepares the society for the reform of the Ukrainian health care system.
The Ministry of Health Ukraine highly appreciates and welcomes the initiation of the appropriate cooperation between the largest fund of social health insurance in Germany, the AOK and the Ukrainian nongovernmental organization, the Association of workers’ sickness funds of Ukraine, that was announced during a visit to Kyiv by representatives of Federal Ministry of Health Germany with the guidance of the AOK on August 20, 2008.

From its side, the Ministry of Health Ukraine is ready to give any necessary support to the subsequent development of this collaboration, including the assistance to a possible implementation of a project of technical assistance, and would very appreciate a subsequent support to the development of this collaboration from the side of Federal Ministry of Health Germany.

With sincere regards,

Deputy Minister 




   


V.V. Lasoryshynets
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